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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 
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 Bennet Elementary News 
Today we are at the end of the 
third quarter! The year continues 
to fly by.  There are A LOT of 
activities planned for Bennet 
Elementary students in the next 

couple months! Please be sure to read the 
newsletters from the office and/or from your 
child’s teacher, to keep updated on all the 
upcoming events!  
 

Third quarter report cards will be sent home on 
Thursday, March 18th with your child. 
 
Reminder there will be no school tomorrow 
Friday, March 12th. 
 
Please notify the office if you have an email 
address or phone number change. This allows 
for better communication between school and 
home.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Thanks for your involvement and support.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Linde Walter 

 

 

Spring Music Concert 

The Spring Music Concert for Bennet 

Singers, and Bennet Band will be Monday, 

May 3rd at PHS. More Information will be 

coming home this spring from Mrs. 

McCrieght and Mrs. Murphy-Robb.  

 

 

 

Bennet Boosters 

Bennet Boosters will again 

be selling flowers from 

Janet’s Jungle for their 

fundraiser. Information will 

be sent home on Monday regarding sales. 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 16th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. A parent meeting 

will be Monday, April 12th at 6:30 PM in 

the Bennet Elementary gym. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2021. 

 
 

**Please note that we will not 

have school on Wednesday, 

March 17th due to school cleaning 

and Professional 

Development/Collaboration. 

THANK YOU for supporting 
our school and staff. Your 
support is what makes our 
school district so amazing. 

Bennet Elementary 
District OR 1 
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Summer Enrichment 

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment 

from June 7th-24th. Summer Enrichment 

will run Monday through Thursday from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and is offered to 

all students entering KDG through 6th 

grade. Paperwork will be sent home on 

March 26th.  
 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 
 

Lollipop Fundraiser 
A form to purchase Lollipops will be sent 

home today. This will help support  the 

primary grades clear touch technology.  

Lollipop sales will begin March 10th and 

end on March 22nd.  

 

 

Lost and Found 

Please remind your child to 
check the lost and found for 
items they may have 
misplaced. 

 

 

Accelerated Reader 
Just a reminder that the 

Accelerated Reader (AR) program 

is open for 1st-6th grade students 

to take tests from home 24 hours a 

day. The following link can be used 

to access the AR. 
 

https://global-zone53.renaissance-

go.com/welcomeportal/334102 

 

 

First Grade Flower Planting 

 

 
 

 

https://global-zone53.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/334102
https://global-zone53.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/334102


CHEERLEADING 
PARENT MEETING

&
SIGN-UP 

MARCH 18, 6:00 PM: 
ZOOM PARENT MEETING

MARCH 26: SIGN-UP DEADLINE

MARCH 29, 3:45:  FOLLOW-UP
ATHLETE MEETING IN COACH

FERRETTI'S CLASSROOM

The parent meeting is for new and existing cheer parents and
athletes. Email Coach Ferretti or Coach Field (Lamb) for the

zoom link. A document expressing interest will be sent out at
the parent meeting that will need to be returned to a cheer

coach by the end of the school day on March 26th.

Coach Ferretti                      Coach Field (Lamb) 
ferretti.jen@districtor1.net   lamb.kri@districtor1.net 



3.11.2021 
Chaffee Counselor Comments   

School counselor, Michael Chaffee, can be reached at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net or 402.780.5327 for any issues that might be 

concerning you and/or your student in the realm of academics, 
college/career decisions, or social/emotional needs. 

 
“Together we prepare our students to successfully meet  

the challenges of the future.” 
 
 

 
 

How Do I Hunt for Scholarships? 
by Mr. Chaffee, School Counselor 

  
1. Check out the college you want to attend! 

  
The GREATEST SOURCE for college scholarships is from the college you plan to 
attend.  They have a vested interest in getting you on their campus, so they are willing 
to pay for it by offering scholarships.  Go to the college/university of your choice. Once 
you get on their website, look under the financial aid tab or go to the search bar and 
type in "scholarships." This should get you to where you need to go. The school's 
admissions counselors will usually be of great assistance. 
  

2) Use EducationQuest!  
  
They are a GREAT resource www.educationquest.org provides all kinds of college 
information, help with FAFSA, and scholarship searches by simply going to their site.  
  

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net
http://www.educationquest.org/


They have locations in Kearney, Lincoln, and Omaha, always being of tremendous help 
to all school counselors, students, and families. I call them often when I am stuck with 
college questions. They are amazing! We are fortunate as a state to have such a great 
resource that other states simply don't have. And they do it for FREE!   
DO NOT PAY OTHER COMPANIES FOR COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP 
PREPARATION!  
  
Establish your account (you should have already done this if you are a senior.  Juniors 
should do it soon.) and complete search info on ScholarshipQuest and you will get a 
“hit” on some of the scholarships that are coming up for Nebraska high school seniors. 
  
 3) Local scholarships! 
  
Local scholarships come to our attention all of the time and I distribute that information 
through Palmyra High School email, copying both students and parents. 
  

4) District OR 1 Foundation for Knowledge! 
  
  
Last, but certainly not least, scholarships are offered through our District OR 
1 Foundation for Knowledge. The deadline is USUALLY in early April. I have attached a 
copy of the application the Foundation uses.  Please note that it is a pdf file and can be 
filled in using a computer: please do that. Do not submit a handwritten application or 
essay. 
  
Finally, you will want to take your time and do an excellent job in completing 
applications. The language you use, your grammar skills, and the overall completeness 
will be representative of you and your education. It is always wise to have someone 
proofread your application before submitting it! 
 

 
 

The PreACT will be taken by the Sophomore class (10th 
grade) on Wednesday, March 24th from 8:15 to 11:45 



 
The PreACT test itself takes about 2.5 hours, including break time, and there 
is an additional 60 minutes of pretest activities. 
 
The Pre-ACT has all the same types of questions as you will find on the ACT. 
It does not, however, contain an essay. In all, it has 45 English 
questions, 36 Math questions, 25 Reading questions, and 30 Science 
questions. 
 
Students can prepare by going to: https://magoosh.com/hs/act/best-online-
act-prep/ 
 

 
 

 
 

Seniors…make sure you complete the FAFSA process 
Getting financial aid for college involves more than completing the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). Complete each step of the process so that you 
don’t miss out on money for college. 

 
1. If you haven’t already, complete your 2021-22 FAFSA at studentaid.gov 

using 2019 income tax data. Before you start, you and a parent must each 
create a Student Aid account. If you need help with your FAFSA, contact 
EducationQuest to set up a free virtual appointment. 

2. Expect a Student Aid Report (SAR) via an email link. The SAR 
acknowledges that your FAFSA was received and lets you know if you need to 
take further action before the form can be processed. 

3. You might receive a verification notice from the college(s) you listed on 
your FAFSA requesting documents to verify your FAFSA information. The 
college will not process your financial aid until you provide required 
documents. 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://studentaid.gov/
https://www.educationquest.org/about-us/educationquest-locations/
https://www.educationquest.org/about-us/educationquest-locations/


4. Watch for financial aid award notifications. Once you’re accepted for 
admission to the colleges you listed on your FAFSA, they will notify you of the 
types and amounts of financial aid they’re offering. 

 
Watch your email and student portal carefully for important details from colleges about 
admission and financial aid. 

 
March “To Do” List 

Seniors: 
  If you haven’t already, complete the FAFSA. 
  Expect financial aid award notifications from the colleges you listed on 
your FAFSA. 
  Apply for scholarships. 

 
Juniors: 
  Keep preparing for the ACT. Use your resources! 
   Register by March 12 for the April 17 ACT. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
http://www.actstudent.org/regist/dates.html


Next Distributions:
January 9

February 13
March 13

Drive-Through (see map)
Palmyra High School

North Parking Lot
425 F Street
Palmyra, NE

Sponsored By:

*IN ACCORDANCE WITH FEDERAL LAW AND U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE POLICY, THIS INSTITUTION IS
PROHIBITED FROM DISCRIMINATING ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, AGE, OR DISABILITY.
TO FILE A COMPLAINT OF DISCRIMINATION, WRITE USDA, DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326-W, WHITTEN
BUILDING, 1400 INDEPENDENCE AVENUE, SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20250-9410 OR CALL (202) 720-5964 (VOICE AND
TDD). USDA IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER.*

FREE FOOD!
Food Distribution

Open to Anyone



 
Palmyra Post Prom Fundraiser 

Drawing on March 27, 2021. 

Raffle Ticket Prizes 
4 half hogs including processing 

4 winners (processing donated by Pickrell Locker and Smokehouse) 
$100 gift card to Amazon (donated by post prom) 
$100 gift card to Scheels (donated by Trade Auto) 

Patio set (donated by Faunce family) 
$5.00/ticket or 5 for $20.00 

  

Nicole Lippold-402-450-8441 

Jennifer Summers- 402-432-1859 

Diane Waltke- 402-430-0975 

April Dowding- 402-440-3399 

Becky Darrah- 402-440-0451 

Lisa Junker- 402-430-3892 





Yearbook Purchase

These are unique times and what better way to document this school 
year by purchasing a yearbook for $40 Yearbooks are completed at the 
end of May and sent to print in June.  Therefore, yearbooks will not be 

available for pick up until August when school resumes.  If you are 
graduating, please provide the address you would like it delivered to or 

plan to stop by and pick your yearbook up. 

_____________________      _______________________

Last Name First Name

_____________ _____________

# of Yearbooks Total  (check or cash)

*All orders must be pre-paid .  

Address (if an out-going senior and not picking up yearbook)

________________________________________________

City

__________________________

Zip Code 

__________________________

E-mail to contact you when yearbook arrives.

Return to the office with 
payment.  


	MArch 11th, 2021
	Bennet News
	CheerleadingSignUp2021-2022
	Counselor Comments
	March “To Do” List
	Seniors:
	Juniors:


	Food Distrubition
	Palmyra Post Prom Fundraiser.doc
	Senior Ad brochure
	Yearbook Purchase (1)

